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2 November 2021
Dear Parents/Carers

Welcome back to Term 2 and we ftrust this finds you and your families well after the half term break. During
our INSET, all staff across the trust have been reflecting on our approach to our equalities, diversity and
inclusion work along with committing to next steps both within our school and across the trust. Alongside this,
subject leaders and teachers across the frust have been interrogating their curriculums and thinking more
deeply about what they teach and how it can be delivered most effectively - some powerful collaboration.

We are looking forward to all our young people returning tomorrow and we must all remain disciplined and
vigilant as the last week term proved particularly challenging for us. We will always look to protect the delivery
of our curriculum in school and in order to help us do this, we must all follow the same routines.

Before your child returns to school:
e Confirm they have a negative LFD test this evening
e Confirm they have no symptoms
e Confirm they have at least one clean face mask with them

It is imperative for all students to continue testing twice weekly (unless they have been advised not to take
part in asymptomatic testing due to having recently tested positive for COVID) and report any positive test
results on Classcharts and book a PCR test.

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to a productive Term 2.

Yours sincerely

Justin Humphreys
Headteacher
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